
                                  4’S AND 5’S NEWSLETTER          

      SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

Dear parents,  

 

As summer is slowly ending, we will be moving into Fall. Please make sure your child is bringing a 

light jacket for the cooler weather coming. 

 

This month we will continue learning our alphabet and focusing on letters C,D and E. We are going to 

do activities corresponding with these letters and some Fall activities throughout this month. We will 

focus on counting and identifying our numbers 1-25, our colors, and shapes. We will be focusing on 

rhyming, sequencing, and patterns. We will also be learning to write our names.  

 

This new school year has brought us some new students into the classroom. We are still making our 

family tree and would love to have your child bring in a family picture with your child to put on the tree. 

This family tree is for the kids to take turns sharing their families and for the new students, this would 

help to feel that a part of home is with them.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns,  

please feel free to contact Ms. Kenzie or Ms. Beverly  

 

Reminders / Upcoming dates: 

● Breakfast ends at 8:15 am. If you are running late or your child will not be attending school, 

please be sure to call/text to keep our count up to date. 

● Please make sure to bring extra weather appropriate clothing just in case of any 

accidents. 

● Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50. 

● Letter Show and Tell on Fridays 

● AALC is closed on Monday September 4th, 2023, for Labor Day!  

 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Kenzie 

Ms. Beverly 


